
 
 
To:  NADE Board of Directors 
From:  Amber Barnes  
Date:  07/01/2022   
Subject: Pacific Region Report 
 
 
 
The Pacific region has focused on trying to revitalize several chapters during this 
reporting period.  
 
The chapters in Washington (Seattle, Olympia, and East) are currently recruiting 
members and trying to revitalize their chapters.  
 
AzADE is also working to bring up membership numbers. They met with the DDS 
administrator, and received full support for renewed efforts in the AZ DDS.  
 
Nevada continues to show great effort in keeping NADE alive in their office. During this 
reporting period, they heal monthly meetings, sent “happy mail” to staff monthly, and 
held raffles for staff members who donated to Donate Life through the month of April. 
The also participated in NDPW by hosting a virtual game show with prizes, sent themed 
post cards, and shared a slide show honoring how their workers Stand Tall.  
 
No other chapters shared reports.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 


